
 
 
 
12 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Next week is national Road Safety Week 2021. In support of this programme in our Personal 
Development sessions we will be celebrating the work of our road safety professional and 
explaining how we can all play a part in making journeys safer for everyone. 
 
To support the campaign, Northwich fire station are coming onto the college campus on 
Wednesday 16th November with a “think” car. This is a car that has been involved in a real 
incident. They use this to interact with students outside as they are passing, draw their 
attention to the damage that can be caused to a vehicle during an incident and hopefully 
engage in a meaningful chat which will ultimately make them safer and more cautious 
drivers in their younger years. 
 
We wanted to make you aware of the theme of the sessions and should your child have 
concerns about this subject please ask them to speak with their Progress Mentor this week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Stephanie Dean  
Assistant Principal 

 

 

 

 


